Open evening success

On Thursday 7th March, we officially opened our new
Home. We welcomed over 100 friends of the Foundation
to show them around our new facilities!

The night kicked off by the High Sheriff of
Worcestershire Louise Hewett (Also trustee) along with
CEO Carol Hart addressing the crowd, followed by
Participant and volunteer Matt Lancett who discussed
his journey with the Foundation!

We also announced the official name change of the
building to “Cecil Duckworth House” continuing his
legacy.

Wheelchair rugby

Wheelchair rugby is flourishing! With 7 regular players
attending weekly training sessions!

We have moved to a new location with sessions taking
place at The Kings School Worcesters St Albans Sports
hall on a Monday evening from 6-7PM weekly.

For more information email:
matthew.cowdrey@warriorsfoundation.co.uk
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Donate today to support the life changing projects run by the Worcester Warriors
Foundation and support 12,000 vulnerable people in your community every year. We have
both our Partner and Friend of the Foundation schemes where businesses and individuals

can support from as little as £2 per month. For more information please check out our
website www.worcesterwarriorsfoundation.org.

Eveson Trust

A massive thank you to The Eveson Trust who have

awarded us a grant of £3000 towards rebuilding and The ,
renewing our website. Ev E s o N
Thank you! —  Trust
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